
Report of the Regulatory and Planning Committee to the Council meeting of 29 May 2008 

6. LEGISLATION SUBCOMMITTEE ESTABLISHMENT 
 
 The Committee considered a report from the Council Secretary seeking to appoint a Legislation and 

Submissions Subcommittee to approve and make submissions on behalf of the Council, on proposed 
legislation strategies, policies and plans where they require political input. 

 
 The Committee resolved to: 
 
 (a) Receive the report. 
 

(b) Consider the matters raised by members during the course of discussion on the report and bring 
back a further model for evaluation. 

 
 


